
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 have been offered a fantastic opportunity to go and watch some live theatre at Alder Community High School.  

The National Theatre Company are touring their adapted version of Hamlet written by William Shakespeare. This 

version has been produced for an audience of Key Stage 2 children.  The production will take place on Wednesday 

15th February at 11:50am.  It will last approximately 1 hour and 20 minutes.  The production has been funded by the 

company and so is free of charge for us to attend.  As the trip is over our lunch time, the children will need a packed 

lunch.  If your child normally has school dinners, you can either provide your own lunch or you can order a school 

grab bag.  

 Please complete the attached link to give consent for your child to attend and to order any lunches required. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fDIWpBZLrUSzz1EJUVI-wggVfylhx3ZNteGtKJ1-

0KxUOUE4NkVPSzU4REEwREVVWTJDMUxUWjRFNi4u  

We will be leaving school at 11:15 and walking up to Alder High School. 

As part of the experience, the company are also coming into our school on Tuesday 7th February to run a workshop 

with the children so that they can gain more of an insight of the plot and the Shakespearian language that will be 

used during the production.  This, again, is free of charge. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Priest, Mrs Artley and Miss Maddocks 
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